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Hello to all our Red Knight Brothers and Sisters,   

  

On behalf of the international board, I am writing you all to let you know that we are actively 

seeking a Member to fulfill the position of Chaplain.   

  

This position has become vacant. The Region One Director stepped up to fulfill the duties of 

Chaplain in the interim. The position of Chaplain should not be taken lightly. It is a job of honor, 

passion, and pride. The Chaplain is someone who we all can turn to when there is no one else. 

The Chaplain is someone to talk to, someone to lean on, and someone who listens and has each 

Member’s best interest at heart. This Member should have good organization, communication, 

and listening skills. This person will work directly with the Regional Directors to be certain that 

the Heaven One protocols are followed and that each Member that passes receives the honor they 

deserve.   

  

International By-Laws  

1:04B International Chaplain; The International Chaplain will be appointed by the International 

Board on an annual basis at the Fall Board Meeting.  

  

If you or someone in your chapter is interested in this position, please contact your regional 

director and send a “resume” with your qualifications for the position. If you would like a copy 

of the “job description” your director will be able to provide that as well. The International 

Board will then meet and select a new Chaplain from the applications we received. This 

advertisement is open until midnight on June 30, 2022. 

  

Thank you.   

  

Loyal to Our Duty  

  

Joey Powell  
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